
 

 

UST:SO06-00-CI67 
A.Y. 2023-2024 

 
TO  :  HEADS, ADMINISTRATIVE AND ACADEMIC UNITS, 

AND SUPPORT STAFF  
 
FROM  :  OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY-GENERAL  
 
RE :  HIYAS NG UST AWARDS 2024 
 
DATE  :  13 March 2024  
___________________________________________________________________________________  
 
The University, through the Human Resource Department, is pleased to announce the in-person 
celebration of the 17th Hiyas ng UST Awards on 03 May 2024 (Friday), from 1:00pm-5:00pm, at 
the Medicine Auditorium, with the theme: “Mga Kawaning Tomasino: Nagliliwanag sa 
Pananampalataya, Pag-asa, at Pag-ibig”. Through the assistance of the Communications Bureau, the 
event will be livestreamed via the official Facebook page of the University. 
 
Registration starts at 12:00 nn. The Eucharistic celebration is scheduled for 1:00 pm, which will 
immediately be followed by the awarding ceremony proper.   
 
With the approval of the Office of the Vice Rector, all support staff are excused from their office 
work on 03 May 2024 (Friday), from 12:00 nn onwards.  
 
The administrative and academic officials are also invited to attend the event in-person and the 
rest of the Thomasian community are invited to participate virtually. 
 
To ensure the continuity of Office operations, the heads of administrative and academic units are 
advised to plan their manpower complement on the said date and time. 
 
We celebrate the milestones and achievements of our beloved Support Staff, beacons of faith, hope 
and love, whose dedication and hard work are instrumental in fostering a vibrant campus 
community and advancing the mission and vision of the University. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 

 
FR. LOUIE R. CORONEL, OP, EHL    
Secretary-General     
 
 
 

https://www.facebook.com/UST1611official

